From: Gregory Diaz [mailto:gdiaz@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 4:14 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Shenita Mack
Subject: Donations to South Chicago Branch

Mr. Berlin:

 

This is Greg Diaz from the South Chicago Branch of the Chicago Public Library. I am contacting you at the advice of my District Chief, Shenita Mack (copied here), regarding several donations that have been given to the branch by patrons. 

A local author, Bill McCormick, who has made donations in the past, informed his contacts that the library would accept donations. Prior to my time at South Chicago, Mr. McCormick supported the library with various donations including comic books and prizes for the Summer Learning Challenge. We are contacting you to see if any special steps need to be taken for the Branch to use the materials Mr. McCormick and his associates have generously offered to us.

Since his message, the branch as received the following items. I have tracked down the donor when possible:

· From Marian Enstrom

· 3/LN Global Fidget Spinners

· 5/Fijix fidget spinners

· 1/DC Comics Riddler Keychain

· 1/Box Crayola Silly Scents Washable Barkers (6 count)

· 1 Start Wars Titanium Series Tie Striker

· 1 Zak Storm Action Figure

· 1 Funko Pop Sara Ryder Figure (#185)

· From an Anonymous Donor

· 5 Dollar bill

· From Jill Hand

· 20 Dollar Visa Gift card

The branch has not received any additional donations at this time. I'd like to know how to proceed regarding the items we have at this time. Can we utilize them as rewards for completing our Summer Learning Challenge? If any other donations come in, how should we follow-up?
Regards,

Greg Diaz

Librarian IV, Manager

